
 
 
 
 

 
 REPORT OF CABINET 

 
 
 MEETING HELD ON 26 MARCH 2009 

 

   
   
Chairman: * Councillor David Ashton 
   
Councillors
: 

* Marilyn Ashton 
* Miss Christine Bednell 
* Tony Ferrari 
* Susan Hall 
 

* Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
* Chris Mote 
* Paul Osborn 
* Mrs Anjana Patel 
 

* Denotes Member present 
 
[Note:  Councillor Paul Scott and Councillor Bill Stephenson also 
attended this meeting to speak on the item indicated at Minute 587 
below]. 
 
RECOMMENDATION I - Key Decision - Sustainable Community 
Strategy   
 
Cabinet received a report, which set out the results of consultation on 
the draft revised Sustainable Community Strategy.  A reference from the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee had been circulated on the second 
supplemental agenda. 
 
The Chairman advised that an amended version of the plan had been 
tabled.  These changes had been made as a result of comments 
received from the Council’s Comprehensive Area Assessment Lead.  
 
Cabinet, having considered the responses to the consultation and 
agreed that the Strategy be amended as tabled,  
 
Resolved to RECOMMEND: (to Council) 
 
That the Sustainable Community Strategy be adopted. 
 
Reason for Recommendation:  To comply with the legal obligation to 
prepare a Sustainable Community Strategy.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


